
 

 

 

Memorandum 

TO:  King County RAH Task Force 

FROM:  Project staff team 

DATE:  October 24, 2017 

SUBJECT: Revisions to work plan 

 

County staff and the consultants have worked hard on the Work Plan since the September 

Task Force meeting to make substantive changes and stylistics improvements. The Work 

Plan presented for adoption on October 31 reflects the following substantive changes: 

 Added economic drivers of housing challenges and housing prices to the list of 

topics for understanding 

 Updated Topical Work Plan to reflect revised plan for upcoming meeting topics (this 

portion of the Work Plan will continue to evolve) 

 Adjusted description of Standing Advisory Panel’s meeting structure to clarify role 
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